
Newchurch Community Primary School 
 

 

20th December 2019 

 
Dear Parents 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 Parr Hall  

Theatre Visit to ‘Cinderella’ 
Tuesday 7th January 2019 

 

We have arranged a wonderful opportunity for our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children to 
take part in a theatre trip to see Cinderella at the Parr Hall in Warrington. 

The cost of the trip will be £12.99 which includes the cost of theatre ticket and coach.  This 
is a voluntary contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the 

trip.  

Please sign the permission slip below to enable your child to watch the performance and 

return it to school no later than Friday 6th December. The children will be leaving school at 
9am and shall return to school in time for their lunch.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
Mrs Jayne Narraway 
Headteacher 

 

 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 Parr Hall  

Theatre Visit to ‘Cinderella’ 
Tuesday 7th January 2019 

 

 
I would  /  would not like my child….…………………………………………………………………Year……………… 
to take part in the above visit. (Please delete as appropriate) 

I will pay for the trip on Parent Pay 

Pupil Premium  

 

Signed …………………………………………………………….……………………………………… Date ………………………… 

I am willing to accompany a year group on the trip to the Parr Hall and I am happy to help with a group of 

children that may not include my child. 

I am able to help (Please tick as appropriate) 

Yes 

No  

 

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help will always 
be needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for your kind offer and your 
continued support.  

All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 


